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11th February, 2013 –  Meeting with Chief Constable 

1. The CC updated the PCC on a recent murder in Northumberland.  

2. The PCC updated the CC on her proposals for the Medium Term Financial Strategy and 
the CC responded with her views on the operational policing impact.  

3. The CC updated the PCC on the proposed process for recruiting a Deputy Chief 
Constable following the success of the current DCC in his application to become the Chief 
Constable of West Yorkshire Police. The process was agreed.  

 


